
August 29, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Joseph Kowalewski 
Vice President, Operations  
Entergy Operations, Inc. 
Waterford Steam Electric Station, Unit 3 
17265 River Road 
Killona, LA  70057-3093 
 
SUBJECT: ERRATA FOR WATERFORD STEAM ELECTRIC GENERATING STATION, 

UNIT 3 SECURITY INSPECTION 05000382/2010201 
 
Dear Mr. Kowalewski: 
 
This Errata corrects the inspection number that was issued incorrectly.  The correct inspection 
number should be “05000382/2010201”.  
 
In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (10 CFR) 2.390 of the  
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC’s Public Document Room or from the 
Publicly Available Records component of the NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and 
Management System (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gove/reading-rm/adams.html (the Public Electronic Reading Room).  However, 
because of the security-related concerns contained in the enclosure, and in accordance with  
10 CFR 2.390, a copy of this letter’s enclosures will not be available for public inspection. 
 
Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.  Your cooperation is 
appreciated. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
/RA/ 
 
R. John Vanden Berghe, Acting, Chief 
Security Performance Evaluation Branch 
Division of Security Operations 
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 
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